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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

 NOTICE 19V783 
 

November 19, 2019 
 
Dealer Name  
Dealer Address 
City, State, Zip 
 
This notice applies to: VIN:  

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic & Motor Vehicle Safety 
Act.  

Gulf Stream Coach, Inc. has decided that a defect exists in certain 2020 model year Gulf Stream Coach, Inc. 
Travel Trailers: Amerilite, Conquest, Innsbruck, Grand River, Kingsport, Trail Master- 218MB, 248BH, 247ABH, 
238RK, 241RB, 199DD, 199RK, 198BH, 197BH, 189DD, 188RB, 19RD, 19DS, 16RE. The defect relates to the gas 
refrigerator compartment which may not have been completely sealed according to Gulf Stream Coach 
specifications. 

An Increased risk of carbon monoxide or flammable unburned Liquid Petroleum (LP) gases may migrate into 
the living quarters of the travel trailer if the refrigerator compartment is not properly sealed. Failure to 
provide adequate seals to the refrigerator compartment thus isolating the refrigerator compartment from the 
living area of the travel trailer may increase the risk of fire or carbon monoxide poisoning causing injury or 
death to occupants and/ or damage to property. 

All identified travel trailers subject to this Recall are required to have the seal of the refrigerator compartment 
inspected and resealed if necessary, without charge. Work instructions are enclosed with this notification 
letter.  

Dealer Campaign Responsibility:  

Our records indicate the vehicle identified above is still in your possession. Federal Law requires that this unit 
be repaired prior to delivery to a retail customer. Therefore the vehicle must be held and repaired per the 
service procedure of this Recall campaign before an owner takes possession. If you are leasing the vehicle, you 
must forward this notice and any subsequent notices to the lessee within 10 working days. 

If the vehicle covered by this Safety Recall Notice is no longer in inventory, please provide the contact 
information for the new owner by calling Gulf Stream Coach, Inc. at (800) 482-6456 and request to speak with 
the Recall Dept. or a Service Representative. You may also complete and return the enclosed, prepaid 
postcard. The information you provide on the postcard will be used to notify the owner about this safety 
compliance recall.  

Once the recall has been completed please fill out the enclosed prepaid postcard and mail it to us so we can 
update our records. 

If you should have any questions regarding the Recall, please contact Gulf Stream Coach, Inc., at  
(800)482-6456 and ask for extension #5208 to speak to a Service Representative regarding this notice. 

Gulf Stream Coach, Inc. 


